
 
LADIES NOTICES THURSDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 

 
 
What terrible weather on Tuesday and no results to give for the Autumn meeting.  As the 
course was open and enough ladies played, we cannot re run the Godfrey Trophy and no 
winner will be presented this year.  However, the meal was lovely in the evening and I took 
this photo of Pam and Ann who very kindly helped with the Charity raffle.  We raised £250 
for Youth Talk.  Thank you to all who supported the raffle and to everyone for coming back 
in the early evening for the Autumn meeting dinner. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Looking forward with hopefully some drier weather, here are some dates for the diary. 
 
Ladies Q Stableford and Millenium Trophy   Sat 18th & Tues 21st September 
Draw 
 
Ladies Friendly v Verulam     Thurs 23rd  September 
It is going to be a friendly team format with 2 players from our Club and 2 from Verulam 
playing in an Alliance against 3 other teams. We may need a couple more players.  Please 
contact Carolyn Richmond if you can play.  
 
Isabel Gibbs Bowl 4BBB sign up   Sat 25th & Tues 28th September 
 
 
 



Larman Trophy – mixed competition  Sunday 3rd  October 
Sign up on the noticeboard downstairs 
 
Ladies Open      Tuesday 5th  October 
The course will be closed until the last tee offs.   
Carol Campbell is looking for ball spotters and volunteers for the Half way House 
 
Seniors v Ladies Monty Marshall Trophy  Thursday 7th October 
Sign up in Ladies Changing rooms 
 
Ladies EG Medal and Anniversary Trophy  Sat 2nd October & Tuesday 12th October 
Draw 
 
All information is also on the Ladies section website 
 
https://ladycaptainhcgc.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


